
 

 
 

 

 

 

  

TEXAS WRANGLERS 
February 

Alumni Newsletter 

Dear Texas Wrangler Alumni, 

With the newsletters I will keep you updated on key events and 

developments within the organization. Below I explain some exciting new 

ways we’re serving the community.  

We’re revitalizing our relationship with Easter Seals in two key ways. First, 

by volunteering every day of the week in their fitness center assisting 

clients. Second, by executing a service project cleaning client’s property. 

We also have found a new service that allows us to help those in need while 

strengthening ties with UT Men’s Basketball. Last week we started coaching 

the 5th Grade Rodriguez Elementary School Basketball team. Every year the 

team has their banquet hosted by UT Men’s Basketball players. 

Thank you to Alumni Ben Whitaker for speaking to us last GM about 

recruiting best practices. If you are interested in speaking at a future GM 

reach out to our Alumni Liaison and VP, Connor Dilgren (832-683-6468). 

Thank you for your support and stay tuned for more updates on what we’re 

doing to better the organization.  

 

Best Regards,  

James Dial 

TexasWranglers.President@gmail.com  

713-419-1937 

 

 

Upcoming 

2/6 Bball vs Baylor 

2/15 F’18 Initiation 

2/16 Sweetheart Induction 

2/23 Service @ Easter Seals 

2/28 Two Step Throwdown 

3/1 Mom’s Weekend 
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Fall 2018 Maverick Service Project 
 

The Fall 2018 Mavericks 

are making a lasting 

impact by purchasing, 

building, and landscaping 

a Greenhouse for 

Wooldridge Elementary. 

Maverick Ofek Bruhis 

found inspiration for the 

project from a 

Greenhouse his childhood 

school provided. He 

credits his experience 

serving there as vital for 

his appreciation for 

nature. 

Boys and Girls Club have 

pledged to maintain and 

use the Greenhouse for 

the next 10 years. We are 

proud of the impact these 

future Wranglers are 

making in the 

community.   

Here is a link to read 

more or donate. 

  

Location of Future Greenhouse 

https://www.gofundme.com/mavs19?utm_source=facebook&utm_medium=social&utm_campaign=fb_dn_cpgnstaticxlarge_r&fbclid=IwAR01NX-Sc1keKQssNCPpMqYgTHLrUp4UpcIMp4CkkhcLq7RsnPW-1XEkw6k


 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Two Step Throw Down 
 

Our 4th annual Two Step Throwdown is 

this month on 2/28 at Ironwood Hall!  

The event is in support of The Mona 

Foundation, a nonprofit organization 

dedicated to supporting grassroots 

educational initiatives and to raising the 

status of women and children worldwide. 

We are excited to continue hosting this 

event as it has been so successful in the 

past!  

We hope you consider donating, buying an 

event shirt or even just spreading the word. 

Visit our Two Step website for more 

information on the event or to donate. 

 

 

 

Two Step Throwdown, Fall 2015 

http://www.twostepthrowdown.com/


 

 
 

 

Wranglers Serving Others 
 

Guillermo Beltran, Martin Pham, and 

James Dial are a part of the Texas 4000 

2019 Team and will be biking from 

Austin to Alaska over the summer of 

2019 to raise money for cancer research. 

Read more about why they’ve taken on 

this challenge or donate in the links on 

their names. 

 

https://www.texas4000.org/rider/2019/sierra/guillermo-beltran/
https://www.texas4000.org/rider/2019/rockies/martin-pham/
https://www.texas4000.org/rider/2019/unassigned/james-dial/

